



October 1, 2010

Cheryl Sullenger

Re: KSBHA Investigation No. 07-00158

In the Matter of Ann K. Neuhaus, M.D.,

KSBHA Docket No. 10-HA00129

Dear Ms. Sullenger:

As you are aware, the disciplinary staff of the Kansas State Board of Healing Arts completed its investigation that included your complaint regarding Dr. Neuhaus. The investigation resulted in a Petition for disciplinary action being filed against her medical license. Dr. Neuhaus has recently retained counsel and the parties are engaged in the discovery process. Dates of upcoming hearings and any subsequent changes which may occur are maintained on the agency's website.

While I cannot discuss the details of the Board's case, please feel free to call me if you have any questions which I may be able to answer.

Best regards,

Kelli J. Stevens Litigation Counsel